CONCERNING PENTECOST

If it is desired to incorporate foreign languages into the principal service on the Day of Pentecost, it is important to keep in mind that the Articles of Religion require that worship and scripture be ‘understanded of the people’. 

Foreign languages, if used, should be incorporated into the scripture lessons of the day, particularly the reading from Acts 2:1-11(12-21). It is appropriate to print the scripture, in its entirety, in the usual language of the congregation, while parts may be printed and read in foreign language in the course of the liturgy. Foreign languages may also be incorporated into the Lord’s Prayer, with each member praying in their own native language.
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